Artesia, New Mexico,
January 20, 1958.

0il Conservation Commission,
Box 2045,
Hobbs, New Mexico.
Re: Forest-McClaferty
No. 1, Unit B,
Sec. 21, 19-38.

Dear Mr. Montgomery:

Replying to your recent letter, after filing
Notice of Intention to Plug, Mr. J. F. McAdams of Hobbs
gave the well additional testing.

We are now satisfied that the well is not

commercial and Mr. McAdams will contact you about
plugging same.

Yours very truly,
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John A. Yates
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